Lynn, Your kind donation is a lifeline to kids struggling to overcome homelessness. Thank you so much!



Lynn Romano PO Box 721 Goldens Bridge NY 10526-0721 արկիկիկիկիկին արևկիկիկիկիկինին արդրանում Thanks for your gift!

January 13, 2023

Dear Lynn,

to Covenant House. Thank you so much for your generous donation Please know your gift is already making a life-giving, and in many cases a life-saving, difference in providing shelter, food, and loving care to homeless kids who would otherwise be suffering tonight.

But there are still too many young people who are starting out this year homeless, scared, and alone. We need your help so that we can continue to provide essential resources and support to homeless youth. A donation would help us send even more outreach teams, provide even more meals, and give even more love and care to the kids who need it most.

Lynn, we would not be able to impact so many young lives without the support of generous and compassionate donors like you. Thank you.

With great gratitude

se nuch to your generous de President

The situation is urgent! There are still thousands of kids who are beginning P.S. this year homeless. Sending a donation today will help give them the support they need in 2023.

re are still too many young people who are starting out this year 1 your bold so that a faire of fraing to brink

the physics to homeless youth Adone.

lifeains, provide even more meals, and give even more love and this

461 Eighth Avenue - New York, NY 10001 • Covenant House org • 800-388-3888

ACK-ACT-1

they make able to impact so many

..... compassionate donors like you. Thank you.